
 
TOWN OF LITTLETON 

LITTLETON, NORTH CAROLINA 
 

 
Preconstruction meeting May 19, 2014   
Mack Gay and Associates  
KBS Construction 
Town of Littleton   
 
In attendance Mark Russell, Keith Hamm, Joe Dooley, Ken Smith, Clyde Johnson met with 
Commissioners Terry Newsom, Gerleen Pitchford, Sylvia Alston, Clara Debnam and Heidi Hogan for a 
preconstruction meeting on Monday, May 19, 2014 the Littleton Town Hall.   
 
Potential start date – 2 weeks / June 02, 2014 
Contractor working hours 7:30-4:30 M-F 
Starting with 11 fire hydrant replacement 
Delays of the project: The Rural Center taken over by the Department of Commerce, Amendment to 
extend the time of completion for the grant.   
Town will need to approve resolution to amend the grant at the June Board meeting. 
Fire hydrant will be checks for pressure and functionality town wide.  All were informed of the 
insurance rating audit scheduled in August.  All will need to be completed before August. 
 
 
 
 
         ________________________ 
         Clerk 
 
 


